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GUIDELINES 
COMMUNITY LISTENING SESSION FOR THE LITTLE COTTONWOOD CANYON ENVIRONMENTAL 

IMPACT STATEMENT FOR ALTA COMMUNITY MEMBERS 
5:00-7:00 P.M. - Wednesday, July 28, 2021 

 
Listening Session Purpose: 
To provide an opportunity for Alta community members to share their thoughts related to the 
Little Cottonwood Canyon Environmental Impact Statement (LCC EIS) with the Alta Town 
Council members. 

 
Please Note the Following: 

• Please familiarize yourself with LCC EIS here: https://littlecottonwoodeis.udot.utah.gov/ 
o If you wish to submit a comment to UDOT you will need to follow the 

instructions on the project website 

o If you have questions about the LCC EIS please contact UDOT directly 

• The Town is offering this meeting to provide a safe and respectful space where 

community members can share their thoughts on the project in order to have a 

designated time where community members can listen and learn from one another 

• Comments are limited to 2 minutes 

• This is a listening session, not a question-and-answer session. This event is to provide 

an opportunity for Alta community members to share their thoughts on the project with 

the Alta town council members 

• Simply stating you like or don’t like a project is ineffective. For help on how to write a 

public comment review this article: https://townofalta.com/article/7460-2/ 

• During the breakout sessions, a facilitator (either council member or town staff) will 

have a few questions to engage the group in discussion 

• Comments shared at this meeting WILL NOT be submitted as comment to the LCC EIS 

project. The Town encourages community members to submit official comments on the 

EIS to UDOT either in person at an official UDOT public comment event or through the 

project’s website by September 3, 2021 

• If you are unable to join this meeting, you may submit written comment to the town 

council by emailing jen@townofalta.com by July 27, 2021 at 3:00pm. Remember, by 

submitting a comment to the Town you are NOT submitting an official comment to 

UDOT 

• You must stay muted until it’s your turn to make a comment 

• Please be familiar with Zoom meeting controls. If you dial in, note that to  unmute 

yourself you must use *6. Contact Jen in advance if you are unfamiliar with Zoom 

• Please follow the instructions for joining the meeting on the Listening Session Agenda 
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